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Ref :

PUC (enclosed) is the letter from Shri Manohar Singh,
Superintending Engineer, Electricity Department regarding the
damage caused by Shompens to the Power House at Shompen Hut
Complex. The matter may be got enquired thoroughly and it is
necessary to understand the behaviour of the Shompens, if it is true.

(S.A Awaradi)
Director (TW)
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